
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

 

An individual with the email address js3654502@gmail.com requested the following records: 

“All correspondence, including emails, between Superintendent Mutchler (or anyone on his 

behalf) and Brenda Schory (or anyone on her behalf) from July 1, 2020 through the present.”  

 

This FOIA request was received August 6, 2020, and responded to on August 13, 2020.  It took 

three District employees a total of 45 minutes ($25.70) to respond to this FOIA request.  
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